

## Wychwood Primary School Holiday Club

Once again Wychwood Primary School ran an activity week in the summer holidays.

55 children aged 5-11 yrs old enjoyed playing a variety of games, clay modelling, mask making, swimming and designed their own T-shirts.

A big "Thank you" goes to the volunteer helpers who gave up their time and energy!

## HANDBELL RINGING

A small group of handbell ringers began meeting earlier this year using a set of handbells belonging to Shipton Church. We are now about to begin practicing a Christmas repertoire.

If you would like to join us please contact Rosemary Wilson on 831810.

You do not need to be able to read music but a good sense of rhythm is desirable.